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MINUTES OF SPECIAL MEETING
DISCIPLINE COMMITTEE - LOCAL 70125
December 16, 1991

Eunice Dubé, President called the Special Meeting to order
at 7:30 p.m.

PRESENT: Eunice Dubé, President
William Gloss, National Director Outside Canada
John Kruithof, Vice-President Outside Canada
Prisca Nicolas, 2nd Vice—-President
Peggy Coupland, Secretary
Neil Clarke, Health & Safety Committee Representative
Gil Maurice, Passport Office
J. Quinn, AS Member
P. Fortune, AS Member
B. Kemball, AS Member
C. Preston, SI Member
R. McVicar, SI Member
F. Galarneau, STSCY Member

Before dealing with the issues of the Discipline Committee,
Eunice Dubé reminded the members present that the Mint is on
strike and intend keeping a 24-hour picket-line. She .asked
the members to give as much support as possible. Eunice Dubé
intends to recruit as many members as possible from the
Department of External Affairs to march with the Sisters

and Brothers from the Mint i.e. one noon hour. She also
asked that everyone "bank" their pennies and loonies until
the strike is settled.

Eunice Dubé invited Neil Clarke to give a briefing on the
results of the Solidarity Committee.

Brother Clarke reported that $9750 dollars had been
distributed as grants to members: there were 40 applicants,
75 applications (only one application was refused). Sister
Ryan still has $764.00 available and the Local Strike Fund
the sum of $1800.00.

Neil Clarke thanked Sister Prisca Nicolas and Brother Corrie
Pyl for their assistance.

MOTION: Neil Clarke, seconded by Prisca Nicolas.

BE IT RESOLVED that the Local 70125 Solidarity Committee be
dissolved as of January 10, 1992 and that any further request

for assistance be administered by the Executive of Local
70125.

Carried.
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Sister Eunice Dubé transferred the Chair to Patrick Fortune,
Chairman of the Discipline Committee.

Brother Fortune explained that this Discipline Committee was
formed to make recommendations on behalf of Local 70125
regarding discipline for Members who crossed the picket line
during the PSAC Strike and to study what course of action to
pursue. A letter to the members who had repeatedly crossed
the picket line was issued to them on November 18 with a
November 29 deadline for their response to the Committee.
Brother William Gloss and Brother Tom Rainboth were much
involved in collecting evidence. Local 70125's recommentions
will be forwarded to the Natimnal Component who in turn will
turn the matter over to the National Board of Directors for a
final decision.

Please note: Only the PSAC Board of Directors have the power
to revoke membership which is scheduled to meet at the end of
January 1992,

Patrick Fortune and his committee suggest for members who
supported the members on the line for a week or 10 days,
no action be taken. The list of members who repeatedly
crossed the picket line is 251 members.

»

Herewith is the recommendation of the Committee:

250 members to be suspended for five years:

1 member for 1 year (a term employee whose contract was
being negotiated for renewal).

A letter to be drafted by the Committee and then the final
version will be signed by the President of Local 70125 and
forwarded to thé National Component.

Much discussion followed.
MOTION: Patrick Fortune, seconded by William Gloss
BE IT RESOLVED that the Discipline Committee be dissolved

on January 5, 1992 and that future cases be dealt with by
the Executive of Local 70125.

Carried.

M/S/C P. Fortune/W. Gloss that meeting adjourn at 8:30 p.m.



